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     Thursday 14th December 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

RE: FareShare Market 

 

Recently, our Friends of Woodhill and staff have been collecting parent and pupil voice on 

ways they can help improve at Woodhill. Lots of feedback gained was around our FareShare 

Market on a Friday.  

 

While we understand that it is a staple of our community, we want to ensure that as many 

people as possible are able to access it fairly.  

 

While we always seek to support our community in any way we can, we would like to remind 

everyone of the principles of the Fareshare market. The school pays a set fee each year to 

the Fareshare charity and as a result, we then receive the variety of consumable goods and 

items which you see on a Friday. 

 

The rationale is then that members of the community pay a fare to receive some of the items 

and that we hold in mind that we would like everyone to have the option to access the 

Fareshare market. Please be considerate of others on Fridays and be balanced in what you 

take and please do continue to support the charity; any funds made that exceed what 

Woodhill pay for the service go into the school fund and support us to provide prizes and 

food at other events such as World cafe, the summer and winter fairs. 

 

Please continue to access the Fareshare market and give what you can and take fairly so 

that as many members of the community as possible can continue to access this provision. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

 

With best wishes 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr O Phillips 

Headteacher 

 


